
Registration
Numbers
NPs - 117
General RNs - 2100
Provisional RNs - 5
Midwives - 2
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Name Change
A reminder that if you undergo a name change you must
let us know. If your last name is changing because of
marriage, please send us a photo of your marriage license. 

Available Resources
Our website has many resources available under the
“Professional Practice” tab. It is encouraged for all
registrants to review the relevant Practice Directives,
Policies, and Guidance Documents. There are also
educational opportunities posted under “Education
Programs”.
In addition to the CRNMPEI website, your liability
insurance provider, Canadian Nurses Protective Society
(CNPS), has many additional resources. They host
webinars and have numerous useful documents. 

Nurse Burnout
A module regarding
Nurse Burnout is
available on our
website or here. It
was created by 4th
year UPEI students.

New Database Coming
CRNMPEI will be moving to a new database in 2024. We
believe that it will make renewal and the continuing
competency program simpler to complete and easier to
navigate! More information will be provided in the future!

https://crnpei.ca/
https://crnpei.ca/professional-practice/learning-centre/

